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CEMEX LATAM HOLDINGS S.A. 
INFORMS 

 
 
BOGOTA, D.C. COLOMBIA. MARCH 25, 2020 - CEMEX Latam Holdings, S.A. (“CLH”) (BVC: CLH), 
informs that, in connection with the new measures taken by the National Governments of Colombia 
and Panama to prevent the spread of COVID-19, it has suspended its operations from March 25, 
2020, to April 13, 2020, in Colombia and from March 25, 2020, to April 25, 2020, in Panama. This 
considering that CEMEX's top priority at the global level is to preserve the health of our employees, 
customers, suppliers and the entire population, as well as to comply with authorities' orders.   
 
Furthermore, considering the employees of both operations, CLH has decided to implement 
measures such as teleworking, days of paid leave, vacations, and other procedures that do not affect 
their job stability, always highlighting that it is necessary to continue implementing all preventive 
actions, especially social distancing, frequent hand washing, regular disinfection routines in their 
homes among other World-Health-Organization recommendations. 
 
CLH will remain committed to implement actions to preserve the safety of its employees and other 
stakeholders, as well as to preserve our business continuity, considering the different regulations 
from the governments in the countries where we operate, to make the required adjustments in our 
operations.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Unofficial translation for information purposes only. The original document filed in Spanish is the official version, 
therefore in case of any discrepancy between the Spanish version and this version, the Spanish version shall prevail. 
 


